
 
 
 
 
The Central Commission for the Navigation of the Rhine (CCNR) is an international organisation with 
lead responsibility for regulatory activity as regards the navigation of the Rhine (www.ccr-zkr.org). 
 
In order to reinforce its team of translators during times of high activity, the Secretariat of the CCNR 
wishes to expand its list of freelance translators available and competent to work in its areas of 
activity for the following language combinations: 
 
From German  into Dutch 
 
From French  into Dutch 
 
From Dutch  into French 
 
The documents to be translated include technical, legal and economic texts (working documents, 
opinions, agendas, minutes of meetings, draft regulations, etc.) as well as more general texts 
(communications, web site articles, etc.). 
 
An excellent command of the source and target languages is essential as are excellent drafting skills. 
Concrete examples of the documents produced are available on the website of the CCNR: www.ccr-
zkr.org/13020000‐en.html 
 
Interested translators are invited to address their offer by e-mail to career@ccr‐zkr.org, providing all 
relevant information including language combinations, fields of specialisation, experience, use of CAT 
tools, prices and rates. 
 
 
 
 


